
Our Visit to William Lilley 
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We went to William Lilley to find out a little 

bit more about them. We all had a ride in 

Mrs Clemens’ car. When we got there we 

went to the staffroom and had a drink. 

After that Miss McMahon showed us around 

all of the classrooms and we asked the 

classes some questions. Then we had dinner 

and some delicious pudding that we hadn’t 

had at school before! We went outside to 

play and made some new friends. After that 

we had a photograph and went back to 

school. We loved our time at William Lilley 

and learned lots about their school. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Their school 

William Lilley School is an older building 

than ours. It has a hall like ours but they 

have a really high ceiling. They have the 

same number of classes as us. Our classes 

are named after trees and at William Lilley 

the classes are named after animals. They 

have a really big playground with lots of 

things to do. 

 

Learning at William Lilley 

The children at William Lilley really enjoyed 

learning. They told us all about their pirate 

topic and they enjoyed multiplication and 

division in maths. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Children at William Lilley 

The children at William Lilley were really 

kind and welcoming. We made lots of new 

friends and they all had good behaviour. 

They wear a school uniform like we do but 

ours is red and theirs is blue and yellow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


